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I am in favor of anything that will help the orcas and Chinook salmon survive. There are so few
orcas left that we must do everything possible to help them live and reproduce. If banning scrubbers
from discharging, I say do it. I can only imagine that what is discharged may adversely affect the
orcas and the Chinook salmon. Both must survive! So ban the scrubbers and let the orcas and
salmon live on!


